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Subject:
New tool bit required for 
BrakeMaster Chrysler installations

	 A special tool is required to remove the seat bolts on 2014 and 2015 Jeep Cherokees, Chrysler 200s 
and Dodge Darts. Later models of these vehicles, plus other vehicles within this family, may eventually 
be affected.
	 This tool is a screwdriver bit necessary to remove the MORTORQ seat 
track bolts, which Chrysler has used in place of the typical Torx bolts found 
on most vehicles.
	 This screwdriver bit is Snap-On part number PFMTS2E.
	 Since it could take some time to acquire this part, it may be beneficial to 
order one now from your Snap-On representative. Otherwise, BrakeMas-
ter installation on these vehicles may take significantly longer than you would normally estimate.
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